
llnd Reminder
No. F. 6/13/201 1 BC-lV/l

Government of lndia
Ministry of Information & Broadcasting

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi

Dated the 22nq August, 2014

To,
All TV Channels
(As per list enclosed)

Subject: Monitoring of TV Channels- regarding.

Sir,
Kindly refer to this Ministry's letter of even number dated 22.7.2014 and

reminder dated 14tn August, 2014 requesting to provide to EMMC one set of
Professional IRD for each TV channel permitted to them which can give SD-SDI output
(in case of HD channels, HD-SDI output) alongwith one spare IRD per bouquet.
Alternately, the pay TV broadcaster / service provider should provide Viewing Card
(VC) with matching CAM module for interfacing with demodulators to decrypt and
demodulate the channels over lP.

2. In this regard it is clarified that Free-to-Air TV channels whose signals are not
encrypted need not provide such equipment.

3. The above mentioned equipment may be sent without fail to EMMC by 25th
August, 2014.

4. Contact person for any further clarification and delivery of equipment:

(a) Shri Ramit Lala, Manager, BECIL (Mob: 08130190438)
(b) Shri Anup, Project Engineer, BECIL (Mob: 08860739752),

With regards,

Yours faithfully,

^t ll./N\Dy':_
(Neeti Sarkar)
Director (BC)

Tel: 23386536


